## March 9 2017 (draft)

Planning Board Site walk @ 33 B&B Lane, Weare NH, Tax map 411-195 in an Industrial Zone

Attendees: Craig Francisco (Chairman)

Bruce Fillmore (Vice Chair) Tom Clow (Exofficio)

John van Loendersloot (Planning Board Alternate)

Chuck Bolton (Planning Board) Martin OøBrien (Applicant)

Tammy Scott Penny Seaver

## Start time 6:00pm

Discussed and viewed the concrete floor inside the building, with regards to slope and potential drainage issues to the outside. Also, discussed location of outdoor storage of empty containers and maybe a pole barn. Applicant stated he must be registered with the DES Solid Waste Division and must go through rigorous inspections on an annual basis to maintain license.

No motions were made at this site walk.

Site walk adjourned at 6:25pm

Respectfully

John van Loendersloot